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Hearings next week on Domestic Animals Bill 

Two days of public hearings will be held next week on the Domestic Animals Amendment (Puppy Farms and Pet 

Shops) Bill 2016. 

On Tuesday 15 November the public hearing will be held from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm in the Legislative Council 

Committee Room at Parliament House. 

On Wednesday 16 November the public hearing will be held from 9:00 am to 11:30 am in the Knight Kerr Room 

at Parliament House. 

The Economy and Infrastructure Committee will hear from a range of organisations, including animal, 

veterinary and pet industry associations. 

The public hearings will examine in detail the content of the Bill, which seeks to amend the Domestic Animals 

Act 1994. 

The schedules for the hearings and more details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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